
From: Dagmar Romano [mailto:dagmar.romano@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 12:13 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3; yayadiatta@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Subject: Ruling by City of St. Paul 

  

I am concerned about the recent ruling by the City of St. Paul regarding lot line variance requests.  I am a 

homeowner in Macalester Groveland and I would be extremely upset if the lot line of my home were 

adjusted without my consent to accomodate a neighbor's building plans.   I will be following the action 

on the St. Paul Lot lines issue.  I urge you as my Councilman, Chris Tolbert, to vote in favor of keeping 

existing property lines intact and not subject to any variance request/approval. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dagmar Romano 

1840 Goodrich Ave. 

St. Paul, MN 55105 

651/698-4201 

 


